
Darlington Friends 
December 14, 2023 
 
Meeting opened at 1:10 pm by Helen Shields. Minutes from September 14, 2023 meeting approved.  
 
The following members were present: Cindy Scarpola, Carie Sadowski, and Helen Shields.  
 
Cindy’s report- 

 The Holiday party went very well.  There were several new participants and everyone enjoyed 
the options of tea and coffee while making swags. 

 
Treasurer’s report 
 Expenditures-$639.56 

o For program support (Acts of Kindness), Adult yoga, Holiday dinner for staff and winter 
reading pens 

 Closing balance-$6594.63 
 
A thank you note was sent to Shawn and Craig Edwards for donating the greenery for the Holiday party 
wreaths.  
 
Our next meeting will be on Thursday, March 14 at 1 pm in the Deer Creek Conference Room.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 1:45 pm. 
 
Respectively submitted, 
 
Helen Shields 
President 
Darlington Friends of HCPL 
 
 
 


